
NOTICE	OF	THE	FILING	OF	A	
LABOR	CONDITION	APPLICATION	

WITH	THE	EMPLOYMENT	AND	TRAINING	ADMINISTRATION	
OF	THE	DEPARTMENT	OF	LABOR 

1. H-1B nonimmigrant workers are being sought by University of California, Riverside,
through the filing of a Labor Condition Application with the Employment and
Training Administration of the U.S. Department of Labor.

2. One such worker is being sought.

3. The position is full-time.

4. This worker is being sought as a Research and Development Engineer (O*NET
Classification: 17-2074.00 Electrical Engineers, R&D).

5. The wage rate for this position is $106,704.00 per year.

6. The period of employment for which this worker is sought is October 31, 2021 to
October 30, 2024.

7. The employment will occur at University of California, Riverside, Department of
Electrical Engineering, 900 University Ave., Riverside, CA 92521 and W Big Springs
Rd. and Watkins Dr., Riverside, CA 92507.

8. The Labor Condition Application is available for public inspection at University of
California, Riverside, International Students and Scholars, - Skye Hall - 321, 900
University Ave, Riverside, CA 92521.

9. Complaints alleging misrepresentation of material facts in the Labor Condition
Application and/or failure to comply with the terms of the Labor Condition
Application may be filed with any office of the Wage and Hour Division of the United
States Department of Labor.

Dates Posted: 

___________________ to ___________________ 

Locations in Workplace of Posting: 

1) __________________________________________________

2) __________________________________________________
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